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National Science Week  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are thrilled to announce an exciting event coming up at our school—the National Science 

Week! This week-long celebration of science, discovery, and exploration will take place from 

11th to 15th March, and we have a plethora of engaging activities planned for our students. 

 

As part of the festivities, we will be conducting a variety of practical experiments across all 

classes. Our students will have the opportunity to dive deep into the world of science through 

hands-on learning experiences. 

 

One highlight of the week will be our whole school ‘Great Egg Drop’ —a fun and creative 

challenge that will encourage problem-solving and teamwork among our students. 

 

We would like to extend a special invitation to all parents to join us in celebrating National 

Science Week by visiting their child’s classroom. This will be a fantastic opportunity for you to 

witness firsthand the exciting experiments your child will have been working on. 

 

Please mark your calendars for Thursday 14th March, at 2:45pm, and join us in your child’s 

classroom. If you have multiple children attending our school, rest assured that we will repeat 

experiments so you can see each of your children showcase their work. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you and sharing the wonders of science with you during this 

special week. Thank you for your continued support in fostering a love for learning in our 

students. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Mr Griffiths and Miss Spoard 

Science Co-ordinators at Billingshurst Primary School 
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